
       Wingrove Primary School     
Telephone 0191 2735842 / 2735466 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our photographers, Tempest, will be in school Friday 11
th
 November. 

 

Friday 11
th

 November – Individual and Sibling Photographs   
These photographs will only include children who attend Wingrove.  

 

Wednesday 23
rd

 November – Family Photographs 
These may include extended family, and children who do not attend Wingrove.  The photographers will be in 

school from 3.30pm until 5.00pm.  A ticket system will be in operation – please enter school via the doors at the 

back of the hall. 
 

Your child will automatically have his/her photograph taken on Friday 11
th
 November.

  
If, however, you would like 

a sibling (brother/sister etc.) then you must complete and return the slip below by Wednesday 9
th

 November.
 

 

Thank you 

Mr Henderson 

 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Friday 11
th

 November 
I have more than one child at Wingrove Primary School and I would like to have a photograph taken of them 

together. 

 

Name of children (eldest first, please) Name of Teacher 

First Name                    Surname 

 

……………………………………….……………. 

 

…………………………………………………….      

 

……………………………………………………. 

 

…………………………………. ……………….. 

 

…………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

……………………………………………………………… 

 

……………………………………………………………… 

 

……………………………………………………………… 

 

……………………………………………………………… 

 

……………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Wednesday 23
rd

 November 

 
I would like a family photograph taken.               Yes / No      

  

Name of eldest child at Wingrove…………………………………………………Class ………………          

                                 

  

 

 

Signed     _____________________________________________ 
SLIP MUST BE RETURNED NO LATER THAN CLOSE OF DAY ON WEDNESDAY 9

TH
 NOVEMBER 


